
AS A PART OF THE BODY OF CHRIST, IT IS OUR MISSION TO PROVIDE  

WITNESS AND SERVICE TO ALL THROUGH GOD’S POWER AND GRACE. 

 

SEPTEMBER 2025 

   REV. KARYN DIX  

 

  Scan to Give 





Adult Sunday School 

 

Sundays at 8:45 am with Pastor Karyn in 

the classroom next to the office. 

Faithful Comfort Crafters  
 

FCC is meeting on September 5 and 
September 19. 

Women’s Tuesday Morning Coffee  

 
Come to Buckin’ Bean on Tuesday       

mornings at 9:00 am for coffee,                  
conversation, and laughter! 

Ladies Craft Group  

Come join the women to scrapbook, make 

cards, and other fun craft projects in the     

fellowship hall beginning at 9:00 am. This 

month, the fellowship hall will be open on 

September 13 and September 27 for crafting. 

Christian Women’s Fellowship 
(CWF)   

 

CWF will meet in October. 



 

Thursday Happy Hour Bible Study at Hamley’s 

 

We are studying the Book of Ruth.  

No study guide needed! 

 

People begin gathering at 3:30 for fellowship (and 

food). We begin our study time at 4pm. 

 

Children’s Church 
 

September 14 

September 21 

September 28 



 

Loretta Hampton     September 3 

Robert Furstenberg    September 5 

Karen Reeder   September 9 

Beverly Newland     September 10 

Barbara Lund-Jones September 18 

Donna Murdock   September 19 

Sandie Aldridge  September 24 

Clare Jacobson  September 30 

Terry & Sandy Mayberry 

Celebrating 63 years of Marriage 

September 1, 1962 

Tim & Jill Parker 

Celebrating 12 years of Marriage  

September 7, 2013 



Prayers for India 
 
Dear Lord, Our Liberator, have mercy on us—the millions of women, men, children, and 
transgender individuals in India who are suffering due to HIV and AIDS. As our nation 
celebrated its 78th year of freedom this Independence Day on August 15, many        
continue to live in bondage—like the Israelites in Egypt—crying out in pain, hunger, and 
rejection. These siblings are denied food, medicine, dignity, and hope, and are crushed 
under the weight of stigma and discrimination. Lord, especially bless the orphaned   
children, and the aged who feel forgotten. 
Prayers for India 
 
Yet, we thank you, Lord, for the Diocese of Calcutta, and Arunima Hospice and 
Snehakunja Children’s Home, who offer light in this darkness. We give thanks to you, 
Lord, for the support of Global Ministries of the Disciples of Christ and the United 
Church of Christ, who walk with us through the struggle. Bless their commitment to 
serving the socially excluded, especially aged people living with HIV, and the women in 
sex work, facing exploitation and rejection. 
 
Lord, empower us to prevent the rising cases of HIV among adolescents and youth. 
Help us to restore the dignity of those suffering through education, nutrition, care, and 
love. Strengthen us to integrate them back into society. 
 
Thank you, Lord, for enabling us in this prophetic ministry. Guide us with your wisdom 
to fulfil Christ’s mission. Have mercy on us, Lord. Amen. 
 
 
Source: Global Ministries Weekly Prayer for August 24, 2025 
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Karyn’s Kwips 

How is it possible that Round Up is truly just around the corner? 

Since I have moved to Pendleton I have learned that there seem to be two kinds of people 

living here: 

Those who love Round Up 

They are all in 

Go to both parades 

Volunteer a ton 

Bulls 

Happy Canyon 

Downtown 

Round Up Grounds 

Go to the Rodeo a minimum of once if not every day 

Invite Company to come into town to share the experience 

And are sad when Round Up is over 

And those who can’t wait for it Round Up week to be over 

They leave town Friday 

Or go to the store Friday to stock up 

Hide in their house until the clean-up is done 

There are also a few people like myself, who find themselves somewhere in the middle.  Yes, 

I am in the thick of things, helping manage the RV parking lots the Chamber rents.  I get to 

experience all the energy of the week.  And, I breath a sigh of relief when the week is over 

and the town “returns to normal.” 

The thing I appreciate the most about the Round Up Week is how united the town is.  I love 

seeing how everything and everyone comes together, beginning with the “Cowboy” worship 

service at Roy Raley Park on the First Sunday of Round Up.  This tradition almost didn’t    

happen this year but we pulled it off.  I hope to see you there. 

Let ‘R Buck! 

Pastor Karyn 


